
gratitudereport

You make sure that everyone has compassionate, affordable care 
here for them - whenever they need it. Thank you. 



    Dear Bridgercare Family,  

    There is just so much to be grateful for this year! It’s been a whirlwind of change and
progress. We have a lot to be proud of – and none of it could have been possible without you. 

    As most of you know, we kicked off the Spring by taking control of Montana’s Title X family
planning program, ensuring that politics will never get in the way of sexual and reproductive
health care for thousands of Montanans across the state.  

    We’ve also finished our latest round of strategic planning, and we’re confident that whatever
challenges come our way, Bridgercare is prepared to grow with our community, and continue
to offer the services that so many depend on. 

    There’s a lot coming in the next year – some things we're 
prepared for, and some things we can’t predict. But know that 
as much as the world around us continues to change, Bridgercare 
will always be here to serve our community. 

    THANK YOU for making our work possible. 
    Stephanie McDowell,  Bridgercare Executive Director

A Message from Stephanie
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Total revenue: 
$2,781,282
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Did you know that when you use your insurance for a visit at Bridgercare, you
help pay for someone who otherwise may not be able to afford care? 
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2022 by the numbers
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What do you make
possible at Bridgercare?

Affordable, accessible
birth control. Always. 

Affirming care for patients of all
genders and sexual orientations!

Same-day & next-day
appointments so patients

don't delay getting
 the care they need.

"The provider and nurse I saw were both wonderful, and treated me
like a person. I especially appreciated that they didn’t try to shuffle me
out the door right away once the procedure was done. This was the
best healthcare experience I’ve ever had, and I would absolutely
recommend them to anyone who’s had a negative experience with a
reproductive healthcare provider. They centered my comfort and every
staff member I interacted with was wonderful." - Aster



care
Providing services

entirely free of charge
to survivors of 

domestic violence.
A sliding fee scale &

 flexible payment plans to
ensure cost doesn't get in

the way of care!

 "I went here for STD testing since it is free for teens on Mondays. They made
me feel comfortable and welcome. I am an introverted, shy person and
talking about things like that makes me feel dirty, but for some reason they
made it seem very easy and I was able to talk about everything. 
The nurses are kind and very explanatory so you understand what is going on.
The doctors are respectful, good listeners, inclusive, reassuring, and
easy to talk to. They even put in a referral for a psychiatrist to help get back
on my meds for my mental health :) Wonderful people and I had a wonderful
experience." - Summer

Quick, confidential testing
and treatment for STIs for

people of all ages.



You've ensured that patients can take charge of their
mental health at Bridgercare, at no cost. 

Here's what it means to them. 

Our providers screen adult
patients for anxiety and

depression, helping
normalize mental health as
a crucial part of wellness.

   "I came in needing help right then, I had just left a cult
and was going through a lot mentally. Bridgercare has

helped me so much, without their help I can say with
certainty I wouldn't be here. You guys have saved my life
and I know there's many more people who need your help

too. Thank you so much Bridgercare and the counselors I've
had the privilege of working with." 



    "They were quite literally life saving. I don't know how
to stress that enough without sounding preachy. I've never

been able to trust a medical institution quite like I have with
them, and they're proof that living in Montana isn't

categorically dire for Queer folk."



For fifty years, the state of Montana
administered the Federal Title X program, which
provides money and support to family planning

clinics across the state so they can provide
accessible, affordable care to anyone in need. As

of this April, Bridgercare took over the Title X
program in order to prevent political agendas

from getting in the way of people's health care.
This program is now managed by an arm of

Bridgercare called Montana Family Planning and
currently supports a network of two dozen

clinics all over Montana.



Learn more at montanafamilyplanning.org !



free condoms were
distributed across south

central Montana

26,630

kids & their grown-ups
went through a

puberty workshop!

42

145 
Hours of education 

provided by Peer
Educators!

    My name is Anna, and because of you, I get to
provide honest, empowering sexual health and

relationships education to my peers to help them
make informed decisions for their future. 



    I don’t have to tell you that when schools face
financial or political pressure, sex ed is the first

thing to get dropped. And when we’re deprived of
quality sex ed, dangerous myths take root (like

how mountain dew is a decent contraceptive in a
pinch – don't ask), and young people are left to
fend for themselves while trying to navigate the

murky waters of puberty and high school
relationships. 



    But me and my friends won’t let politicians

and bureaucrats get in the way of our education.
Because of you, we’re stepping up to ensure that
every young person in Southwest Montana has

the tools that they need to live safe, healthy, and
fulfilling lives. Thank you for standing with me

and my friends! 

Health Education in 2022

- Anna 





Thank you to our Board of Directors
 for their hard work & dedication! 

Lisa Davis



Mason Griffin
President 

Josh Meyer
Secretary  

Sarah Day 
Treasurer  

Claire Zuetell
Boardroom Bobcat

Bill Rea

Sawyer Evans
Vice President

Christiane Parrish Micah Coburn Emma Stein

Mikayla Pitts

Alicia Paz-Solis



Thank you from all of us here at Bridgercare!  



A huge thank you to our Annual Supporters! We are so
grateful for all you do to lift up our community.

Bridgercare 
1288 N 14th Ave #201 
Bozeman MT 59715


